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Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 

Presentation by the Carpinteria Valley Water District  
Regarding the Potential Monte Alegre Annexation 

 
Dear Members of the Commission 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that the Commission receive a presentation from the Carpinteria Valley Water 
District regarding the potential Rancho Monte Alegre Annexation. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The Carpinteria Valley Water District is considering a proposed annexation, which we understand may 
be submitted in time to be heard by the Commission in May. 
 
In order to provide general background information about this proposal the District has agreed to 
provide information to the Commission that describes the annexation and its relationship to long-range 
District plans and projections. 
 
This is a study session for informational purposes only.  No Commission action is proposed or can be 
taken other than to receive the presentation and indicate what other information might be useful for the 
Commission’s deliberations when the proposal is heard. 
 
Enclosed as background information is a January 9, 2003 letter and attachment from the District to the 
City Manager of the City of Carpinteria. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 


